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January 1, 2015 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
 
This letter is my personal recommendation for Boaz B. Feldman. I have had the pleasure 
to work closely together with Boaz in Myanmar where I was the appointed Country 
Coordinator in 2014.  
 
Boaz has worked with INTERSOS to assist the implementation and development of 
psychosocial support  (PSS) projects in northern Myanmar. His unique PSS approach and 
methodology have been recognized by various national and international NGOs and UN 
agencies present in Myanmar as quite culturally appropriate and successful when dealing 
with communities affected by traumas. 
 
Boaz assumed leadership role and conducted various PSS trainings for local staff 
inspiring and motivating the entire team. I found him to be consistently pleasant, tackling 
all assignments with dedication and a smile. Besides being a joy to work with, Boaz is a 
take-charge person who is able to present creative ideas and communicate the benefits.  
 
I highly recommend Boaz as a consultant or for employment. He is a team player and 
would make a great asset to any organization.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Claudia Giampietri, 
Country Coordinator for Myanmar & Philippines  

 
 

  
 


